
Dayton Road Construction 
 
On May 22nd, 2025 we were contacted by DC Paving of their intention to 
start on extensive road work in Dayton for our CCMG Matching Grant. This 
road work will include milling and paving of streets, some sidewalks, and 
ADA sidewalk approach ramps. They intend to start concrete work on June 
2nd, 2025. This is a full month sooner than was originally expected. 
Concrete work will last 6-7 weeks. When the concrete work is completed 
they will start street milling and paving which is expected to last 7-10 days. 
If you live on or travel the streets listed below you should expect travel and 
parking disruptions which we hope to keep to a minimum. We will do our 
best to keep you informed as to when and how you may be disrupted. All 
work is weather and situational dependent therefore exact dates at specific 
locations cannot be fixed at this time. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding in making Dayton's streets safer and Dayton an even greater 
place to live.  
 
Effected Roads (not in order of work to be performed): 
 
Shady Lane Court (cul-de-sac) 
Shady Lane Place (cul-de-sac) 
Ricks Drive 
Market Street 
Delaware Street 
College Street 
Main Street (from Washington Street to Delaware Street) 
Conjunction Street (from College Street to Cagles Mill Drive) 


